
    
October 1, 2019 

 
Dear Delaware ENA Board Members, 

 
I am writing this letter to express my interest in being slated for the position of President-Elect 
on the upcoming ballot.  
 
This past year, I have furthered my involvement with the Delaware ENA by assisting as the 
membership chair and also advancing our social media accounts. I have been active in helping to 
plan the upcoming Delaware ENA symposium. Lastly, I advanced my involvement at the 
national level by representing the Delaware ENA as a delegate at General Assembly. 
 
I have enjoyed every experience the ENA has given me so far and want to continue to advance 
our chapter. As President-Elect, I will continue to be an active member of the Delaware ENA by 
attending our various conference calls and meetings. I will continue to engage the membership in 
our state to figure out what it is they want from us. I would like to continue to increase our 
membership in 2020 by another 10%.  
 
Thank you for considering me as a candidate for the position of President-Elect.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Garro BSN, RN, CEN 
Christiana Care Health System 
Christiana Emergency Department  


